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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 

The public is hereby informed that the High 
Commission will be closed Friday 29

th
 

March 2013 and Monday 1
st

 April 2013 for 
Easter Season. 
 
The normal service will resume on Tuesday 
2

nd
 April 2013. 

   

                            London, 27 March 2013. 
 
 
 
 
 

Nkwelle EKANEY 
High Commissioner 

 
 
 

 


